## **Bicton C of E Primary School and Nursery**



Dear Parents and Guardians

#### **CHRISTMAS CARDS**

There will be a post-box in every classroom for children to post Christmas cards in, but we need to do things differently this year.



All cards must be brought into school by Friday 11<sup>th</sup> December. The post-boxes will be opened the following week and the cards given out for children / staff to take home to open.

#### **CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAYS**



This year, children can come to school wearing a Christmas / festive jumper not just once but twice – Friday 11<sup>th</sup> and Friday 18<sup>th</sup> December.

(Children will need to wear trainers on the 11<sup>th</sup> for the Santa Dash.)

#### **CHRISTMAS DINNER**

The school kitchen will be serving **Christmas lunch on Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> December.** Even if
they normally bring a packed lunch, all children
can order a Christmas lunch. All children in
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 are entitled to a
free lunch.

#### CO-OP BAUBLE COMPETITION



Each child has been given a bauble to decorate and the Bicton Heath Co-op will choose a winner from each class. If your child wants to take part, their bauble needs to be returned to school by Tuesday 8<sup>th</sup> December.

#### **CHRISTMAS GROTTO & SHOP**

We are hoping to have a Christmas gift shop which children can visit to buy a small gift for somebody in their family. If you are able to donate something for our Christmas shop, please leave it in the box outside the main entrance.



We would welcome anything that you need us to take off your hands before Christmas! All of the money raised will go directly towards enhancing your children's experiences at our school and nursery.

#### **CHRISTMAS PANTO**

FOBS (Friends of Bicton School) have paid for a virtual pantomime which all children in school will watch in their classes during the last week of term.

Thank you FOBS for continuing to work hard to raise much-needed funds in these difficult times.

#### SANTA DASH

Please see over the page about the Santa Dash on Friday 11<sup>th</sup> December.

#### **CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES**

Each class will be performing a Christmas song / rhyme which will be filmed for families to enjoy at home.

#### THANK YOU!

On behalf of everyone at Bicton School and Nursery, thank you for all your support this term. We wish you all a happy, healthy and safe Christmas.

### SANTA DASH - FRIDAY 11TH DECEMBER





This year we are asking all of the children and staff to participate in our Christmas Santa Dash. Children are asked to come to school wearing a Christmas Jumper and a Santa Hat!

Children will be participating in the 'fun run' for 15 minutes with the other children in their bubble, whilst Christmas songs are being played.



# Friends of Bicton School CHRISTMAS RAFFLE



We are delighted to once again be able to hold a Christmas raffle to support the school

Tickets £1 each

The draw will be held on **Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> December** at Bicton C of E Primary School

Books of 5 tickets will be sent home with your child (additional tickets available if required), please return the ticket stubs and payment by **Monday 14<sup>th</sup> December 2020** 

1st Prize – Christmas Hamper with £30 Morrisons shopping voucher



2<sup>nd</sup> Prize – Sparkling afternoon tea with £25 Hunkington House Kitchen voucher



And many more prizes to be won!!















Registered under the Gambling Act 2006. Licence: 18/04808/SSLR. Reg Charity No. 1093376 Promoter: Sally McCabe, Bank Villa, Haifway House, Shrewsbury, SY5 9DD Tickets are not transferable and may not be purchased by persons under 15 years of age.